i epublic of the Philippines

PBepartment of Education
Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

20 May 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. _2]t_, s. 2021

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION DISSEMINATION OF THE SURVEY ON LEARNING
MATHEMATICS FOR STUDENTS WITH SPECIAL NEEDS

To: OIC — Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Attached herewith is DepEd Memorandum titled Request for Information Dissemination of the
Survey on Learning Mathematics for Students with Special Needs for your guidance and reference.

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR. EdD
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Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division'‘&uperintendent

g Oexl, 2:45 p
(. no. DMLI5, L 20]
cidfims/arm/dmbd/05/20/2021 R
DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-009-003
“Creating Possibilities, Inspiring Innovations” e
Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon E-E G
Trunkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 7384-0164, (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321 ;':E.Z:SJJ?&'

Email Address: quezon@deped.gov.ph
Website: www.depedquezon.com.ph




Do 052021 - 101721

“ v
Wepartment of Education
INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION OFFICE
Office of the Director
MEMORANDUM
FOR : ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS

FROM : M.ARGARIT%ONSOLACION C. BALLESTEROS

Director IV

SUBJECT : Request for Information Dissemination of the Survey
on Learning Mathematics for Students with Special
Needs

DATE : 17 May 2021

This is with reference to the communication from the SEAMEQO Regional
Centre for QITEP in Mathematics (SEAQiM) regarding the request for
information dissemination of the “Survey on Learning Mathematics for
Students with Special Needs.”

The SEAQiIM has finalized a survey on learning mathematics for students with
special needs. This is a part of the Inter-Centre Collaboration (ICC) Project
entitled "Redefining the Needs of Special Education Students for Mathematics
in Southeast Asia," a project initiated by SEAQiM and fully supported by the
SEAMEO Secretariat and other partnering institutions.

In this regard, we would like to seek your assistance in disseminating
information on the survey. It would be highly appreciated if teachers of
students with special needs could answer the survey through the link
hitp.//bit.ly/ SurveySENEnglish on or before 31 May 2021.

For further coordination on the matter, your staff may contact the
International Cooperation Office through email at ico@deped.gov.ph.

Thank you very much.
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Alonzo Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City
Telephone No.: (02) 8637-6463/2; Email Address: ico@deped.gov.ph



